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WOW! Summer is almost over. It does not seem possible that the summer is almost gone. 
School is getting ready to start and fall will be following close behind. Fall is a beautiful time of 
year. Trees are changing colors and the air becomes a little brisk. 

Thank you for all who helped fill our tote for school supplies for the Holly Youth Assistance. I am 
sure the children will appreciate receiving supplies that they otherwise would not have been 
able to have. It is great that Holly Woodlands was able to give back to the community in this 
way 

At our resident meeting, we discussed the importance of having a surge protector for your tele-
vision and your computers. I said I would pass along the information on a surge protector that 
has an insurance that comes with it. It is Tripp Lite 1 Outlet Portable Surge Protector Power 
Strip, Direct Plug in $5,000 Insurance (SPIKECUBE). You can purchase surge protectors in stores 
or order them on line There are several different kinds of surge protectors on the market, you 
do not have to get this certain one. Look to see what is out there and then make your choice. 

Please get out and enjoy the days of nice weather. Walk the property and look at the flower 
beds. Go see the garden by the Community Building. Read a book at one of the park benches. 
Gather at a picnic table and converse with your neighbors. Swing on the swing or glider. There 
are so many opportunities to enjoy the outdoors. Let’s take advantage of them before the 
weather turns bad. 

Our Resident/Administrator meeting will be at the Manor on September 30th at 1:30. I hope to 
see you all there. This is a time that you can give ideas and suggestion on how to improve our 
campus. 

 

Deanna Coggins 

Administrator 

 

Tripp Lite 1 Outlet Portable Surge Pro-

tector Power Strip, Direct Plug in 

$5,000 Insurance (SPIKECUBE).  
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Village of Holly Woodlands Choir News 

 September 11th will be a big day for our choir.  We will resume meeting following our Summer break.  We 

will begin with a NEW TIME TO MEET, 2:30pm in the Manor Community Room.  Changing our time by a half hour 

will allow the Wii bowlers to complete their game and give us time to set up the room for practice. 

 As discussed at our last meeting, we will have the room set up as if we were doing a concert each time we 

practice so that we can get to business right away. 

 We want Choir to be a fun time for those who enjoy singing.  Anyone who is interested in singing please 

come join us,  MEN ARE WELCOME ALSO.   

 At the last meeting it was decided to have a Director which will be Dawn White.  Dawn will use Co-Directors 

for some of the concerts beginning with Sally Swayne.  Sally and I have already been meeting together in prepara-

tion of the coming season.  Dennis White will continue to be our pianist. 

  We know some of our members were worn out and ready for a break.  We hope that this summer has been 

a refreshing time for all and the EVERYONE will return for some fun together.  

Looking forward to singing with you September 11th,   

Dawn and Sally 

Small change makes a big difference! 
 
There is an old joke that asks, "How do you eat an elephant?" The answer: 
One bite at a time!  
 
But seriously, when you are asked to support a cause YOU believe in, you might think, “I want to help, but I 
can't write a check big enough that will make a dent in the problem.”  
 

Not true! 
Your monthly gifts have a significant impact! 

 
Here is a reminder that YOU can make a difference all year long when you make a monthly gift to The 
PVM Foundation. For as little as $2.50 a week, or $10 a month, YOU can become a Possibility Builder. 
YOU will join a unique group of people whose monthly gifts support their Village or a senior in their time of 
need. 
 

Possibility Builder gifts add up! 
 
It's easy to give, and every contribution, however large or small, helps someone in need. Monthly giving is 
convenient and efficient!   
 
Make YOUR monthly payments automatic by check, credit, or ACH payment. You can cancel your gift at 
any time.  
 
For more information, please contact Debbie Smith: dsmith@pvm.org or 248.281.2040 

It’s Easy To Give to PVM Founda-

tion! 

Online at pvmf.org/donate 

Email pvmfoundation @pvm.org 

Call us at 248.281.2040 

mailto:dsmith@pvm.org
mailto:pvmfoundation@pvm.org
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   JOIN the FUN at 

  Holly Days                                  

in Downtown Holly 

      The Parade starts at 11 AM          

Residents using the Shuttle will have                         

RESERVED CHAIRS and the BEST VIEWS              

Holly Transportation (Smart Bus) will pickup                                

Holly Woodlands Residents  

at 10 AM in front of the Manor, Saturday, September 7th  

     Holly Days 

September 6, 7, & 8 

Free Shuttle Service for Residents of Holly Woodlands     

on Saturday ONLY  -   September 7th                         

     Smart Bus 

The Village of Holly Woodlands Classifieds 

 For Sale:  New 18 Speed Mountain Bike (Roadmaster) $100.00.  Please see resident Jon at unit #507 or 

call at (248) 425-7219. 

 Resident, Jon Retzlaf, would like to offer a wood carving class at NO charge to the residents.  Please 

contact Jon at (248) 425-7219 for details if interested in learning a new hobby! 

 If you have any old or odd coins that you would be interested in selling or learning the value of, please 

contact resident coin expert:  Wayland Stroud (248) 270-6780. 

 Please note that there are now index cards located on the Wellness/Activity board outside of Rene’s 

office in the manor for your use.  You may pick-up a blank card to fill out and leave with any: 

 ”Suggestions  -  Solutions  -  Support “  

 Don’t ask why, ask why not! 



Holly 

Woodlands 

Wednesday,  

September 4th 

9:00 am 

$5.00 Bus 

 

 

 

*Please Sign-up in Lobby* 

 

Fall Craft Monday, September 9th 1:30pm 
in the Manor 2nd floor Community 
Room.  — $3.00  

Please buy your ticket in 
the office. 

BAKE SALE FUND RAISER 

Please donate your favorite bake goods to 

raise money for Holly Woodlands Activities. 

Tuesday, September 10th at 10:00am in the  

Manor Community Room.   

See Wellness/Activities Coordinator,            

Rene with any questions. 

Join Rene for Coffee and Conversation 

Wednesday, September 11th at 2:00pm in 

the Manor Community Room 

We can visit, get to know one another, grow 

ideas and plan upcoming events. 

Angelic Heart 

EVERY Monday 3pm in  

the Circle Wellness  Center 

EVERY Thursday 3pm in the 

Manor Community Room 

*Please Sign-up in Lobby* 

LUNCH BUNCH 

Calling all eating enthusiast to join in The     

Village of Holly Woodlands Lunch Bunch!                                                         

Our FIRST lunch outing will be  at La Marsa in 

Fenton Friday, September 6th  - 11:00am                            

Each month we will decide on a new               

restaurant to try out in the surrounding area. 

Bus Fare will be charged accordingly. 

* Please Sign-up in Lobby * 

 



 

 

 

Yellow Dog Marketplace 

Friday, September 27th 

9:30 am  -  $ 2.00 Bus 

*Please Sign-up in Lobby* 

Homeowners Insurance 

Seminar                        

Monday, September 16th               

at 1:00pm 

Manor Community Room 

Call Service Coordinator  

Judith  McVety 

248-634-0592 

With any questions 

Please sign-up in Lobby 

 

Movie Day 

Tuesday,  

September 17th 

at 1:00 pm 

Free Popcorn 

Pizza & Pop $2.00  

Please buy a ticket in office no later 
than one day before the movie 

Birthday Bash 

Come join us in singing Happy Birthday to our 

September Birthdays 

Wednesday, September 18th 

2:00pm in the Manor Community 

LUNCH FUNDRAISER 

Homemade soups and sandwiches for sale      

Thursday September 19th  at 10:30am 

$3.00 each or 4 for $10.00 

Start of Fall Pot Luck 

Monday, September 23rd at 

noon in the Manor Community 

Room Bring a dish to pass. See 

Rene with any questions.  

Please  sign-up in the lobby. 
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